
 

 
 

 

11th May 2016  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As it looks like the summer might be on the way, the 

children will be working on their curriculum outside 

more regularly.  Therefore, would you please 

always apply sun cream to your child before school 

and make sure they have a sun hat with their name 

written in it. Children should leave sunglasses at 

home.   It is also important that your child brings a 

drink of water in a clear named bottle every day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


